
Success Story 
January 2012 – Palm Beach County 
 
An AMBER Alert was issued for a 2-week old infant who was allegedly abducted by a woman the 
mother had met on a social networking site. Information gained from investigative efforts led law 
enforcement to be able to identify the woman and distribute her name and photograph as part of the 
AMBER Alert. After seeing the report on television, a citizen called in with information on the 
whereabouts of the suspect. The child was recovered safely.  
 

Success Story 
October 2012 - Miami-Dade County 
 
An AMBER Alert was issued for a 1-year-old male who was allegedly abducted along with his mother 
by his non-custodial father. The father had a history of violence and an outstanding felony warrant. An 
FHP trooper identified the vehicle as part of the AMBER Alert. The child and mother were recovered 
safely. 

 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement Missing Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse at 
1-888-356-4774. 
 


